
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2014 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

 

To:  Prospective Bidders 

 

From:  Purchasing Department 

 

Subject: Bid B014111 Light Bulbs/Ballast 

 

The pricing for the Light Bulbs/Ballast is through June 30, 2015. 

 

Please acknowledge Addendum 1 on bid response. 

 

Please see photo on web site. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 

Thank you 

 

 


